
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday, September 18, 2025 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 

 

• Hi Seagulls: Did you know that Hispanic Heritage Month starts in the middle of 
September because five different Latin American countries celebrate their 
independence between Sept. 15 and 18th. They are Costa Rica, El Salvador, 
Honduras, Nicaragua, Guatemala, and Mexico.   

• GSA will be meeting in Ms. Karmil’s class in A206 right after school today.   

• Do you want to learn to sew?  Sewing and Fashion club starts next Wednesday, 
after school in the library.   

• Today is the DECA chapter meeting in room B-315 (in the cafeteria). Come grab a 
snack and about our upcoming Fall Leadership Conference. See you after school! 

• Hey Seniors! A rep from Central Washington University is coming to Everett High 
School during CHAMPS next Tuesday, September 23. Sign up in Naviance under 
College Visits or check your email for a sign-up link from Mrs. Selders sent out on 
Tuesday. 

• SEAGULLS! Mark your calendar! A week from today will be our first Thursday 
Library Lit-Talk@ Lunch with the Everett Public Library!   Check your email to find 
out more about this NEW library activity! 

• Latinos Unidos invites you to their first meeting of the year after school today, from 
2:10-3:20PM in the Cafeteria. Don't miss out and come connect with new and old 
friends, learn about how to join upcoming events, and share in the celebration that 
is Hispanic Heritage month.  

• Tea Club will meet after school today in Mrs. Harber’s room, A 220! 

• Are you looking for something to wear to the Homecoming dance?  Come visit 
Sammy's Closet!  We have dresses, and other dress up options!  Sammy's is open 
before and after school, and during lunches. Get excited for a great Homecoming 
week! 

• Homecoming is Saturday, Oct 4th! If you have plans to bring an outside guest to 
homecoming, you NEED to have an outside guest form filled out by the 
DEADLINE, September 26th. Outside guest will have to pay $25. Get your outside 
guest form at the office starting TODAY!  Tickets will go on sale Thursday, 
September 25th.   

• If you haven’t pre-purchased your yearbook, you still have time!  Sales end 
September 29th.  Yearbooks are $65 with ASB and $70 without.   

Today in Sports 

• Girls soccer vs Stanwood at Lincoln Field at 7:00 

• Boys tennis at Monroe at 3:30 
 

Should you choose to do so, please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance 

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 

MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


